
My Dear Members of the Rocky Mountain Section of AICHE 

 

I am reaching out to each of you to discuss a matter of grave importance.  Several Section officers have been in 

their roles for many years.  These folks have given and continue to give their free time to arrange programming 

for monthly meetings, judge state science fair projects, interface with student sections and perform all the other 

functions required to keep our section vibrant and serve the local membership. 

 

Before getting into addressing the above, I want to discuss what our Section does and briefly identify the lives 

we touch. 

 

Our monthly meetings enable members to meet each other and discuss short and tall tales.  At the meeting, 

introverts find their hidden voices while extroverts find out the fun in listening.  Think of the value of that 

alone. 

 

Speakers provide a wide range of informative topics.  One speaker that comes to mind told how pipelines are 

the railroad cars of industries



(Treasurer) will be stepping down from their respective roles because of pressures from their jobs.  Each has 


